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August Newsletter 
Thank you to all who have renewed or recently joined AAUW. 

Current AAUW-ODC members who have not yet renewed, please mail a check 
payable to: AAUW-ODC, PO Box 9303, Chapel Hill, NC 27515 to renew. Dues: 

$88. Expires summer 2023. 

 

Fall Programs start soon! 



 

Register Now - Click here.  

 

Registration is open now. You will receive email confirmation with instructions for 
how to join the meeting. You will receive reminders closer to and on the morning of 
the program. You don’t want to miss Prof. Hildebrand. SAVE THE DATE! 

 



 

SAVE THE DATE! 
Registration for this program will open after our September program. 
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